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Graduation 2022

Our in-person, traditional graduation was a very joyous occasion. It was wonderful to have a
gym full of celebrators with no limits on the number of people in the audience. CHS would like
to thank guest speaker Principal Jackie Hanson for her poignant speech. She did a beautiful job,
and the graduates were very touched. Much gratitude goes to this year’s senior advisors,
Deanna Claus and Nicole Nelson. They spent hours with our seniors this year preparing for
graduation. I'd also like to recognize Mr. Thain and Mr. Jeffrey for their work setting up the
gym and stage. Trampus Conatser deserves a big thank you for painting the stage for us.
Finally, thank you to Loni Lingley for her hard work organizing Project Graduation.

CHS Handbook
The 2022-2023 CHS Handbook is included for your approval. The changes are as follows:
e The school year has been updated.
e The staff list has been updated and alphabetized.
e The credit and class requirements have been updated to reflect the new PE/Health
requirements.
e The new bell schedule is reflected.

CHS Master Schedule and Bell Schedule

Collectively, the CHS staff decided to return to a traditional seven period day. The consensus is
CHS has outgrown the need for the modified schedule as it was a reaction to COVID needs
resulting from extended and unexpected absences. A copy of the bell schedule is included in
the handbook. In addition to our fourteen currently offered electives, CHS is expanding
elective offerings next year to include Culinary Arts, Community Art, ETT, Modern Band, ELA
Lab, and Math Lab. We are happy to share that 17 students registered for chemistry, 11 for
computer science principles, and 5 for pre-calculus.

Gratitude:
| would like to extend my sincere gratitude to all the staff at CHS who work tirelessly every day
to awaken self-confidence, a love of learning, and joy in our students.




